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LEAN SUBCONTRACTING, CRAFTSMANSHIP, SAFETY & USE OF 

TECHNOLOGY ATTRIBUTES TO MULTIPLE AWARD WINS 

Over the last few months, Shapiro & Duncan 

received 5 project awards for quality,    

craftsmanship, BIM, Lean subcontracting     

approach and safety. The United States    

Holocaust Memorial Museum and Carnegie 

Institute of Science projects were awarded 

an ABC Excellence in Construction Award by 

the ABC Chesapeake Shores Chapter on 

September 20th in Hanover, Maryland. This 

awards competition serves to raise the level 

of construction standards throughout the         

industry by recognizing the workmanship of 

those who contribute and by showcasing the 

results of their dedication.  

In addition, ABC Metro Washington and Chesapeake Shores chapters recognized Shapiro &                   

Duncan for the Silver STEP award. The program components includes management commitment to 

safety, employee participation, use of personal protective equipment, and record keeping.  

During the 18th Annual Washington  Contractor Awards Ceremony at the Spy Museum in         

Washington, DC on Tuesday, October 

9th, the Associated General            

Contractors of DC Metro (AGC)   

awarded our Virtual Design              

Coordination department with “Best 

Building Information Modeling” on the 

Academies of Loudoun Project. Our 

field fabrication and project             

management teams were awarded for 

their lean subcontracting approach   

during the modular  construction at the 

American Geophysical Union.  

The construction and execution of the 

Academies of Loudoun and the      

American Geophysical Union projects 

demonstrate Shapiro & Duncan’s dedication to ingenuity and hard work. 


